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OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK
WINDSCR, NY

New York State Association Of Tax
Receivers and Collectors

Dear Elizabeth

Congratulations ! You have been chosen as one of our
scholarships winners for the training seminar in Ithaca this
year.

This will include the registration fee, classes, room, food
and breaks. We do not pay any travel expenses to or from
conference.

This is a great opportunity to make new friends, see old
ones and learn from each other. Classes look good for this
year, as usual, so I'm sure you will have a lot to take back
to your town.

Please fill out both registration forms and exemption form
ASAP Please note that you must attend all 3 days of
training.

I’'m looking forward to seeing you and introducing you to
our membership.
Linda Hayes
Scholarship Chairperson



